
Date:    May 12, 2022
To:       State Agencies and Cooperative Members

From:   Arizona Department of Administration (ADOA)

Re:       Notification of CONTRACT EXPIRATION of Envelope Printing and Stock services

Contract # ADSPO17-170001 with Arizona Envelope and contract # ADSPO 17-170002 with Cenveo,

will expire on 5/22/2022; and the new vendor from the ongoing solicitation is expected to start on

9/1/2022. Since there will be a 90 day gap in services, ADOA recommends that by 5/22/2022,  you

order all of the envelopes and stock you will need to cover this 90 day time period.

Francine Whittington, CPPB
Statewide Procurement Manager, Professional Services & Commodities
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